pn nsw coal ea 2012



members' information newsletter

PREPARING FOR VOTE

The RTBU met with PN Coal NSW Management yesterday (29th April) to go through the final draft enterprise agreement document and iron out some differences of opinion in drafting. A consensus has been reached on wording and subject to a final draft being agreed by weeks end the final in principle agreed document will be emailed out to all employees by PN early next week, with employees having the Agreement for 14 days prior to the vote commencing

Depot meetings will also be scheduled to start next week. These will start with RTBU explanatory meetings at Major depots with joint company and Union briefings to follow at all locations.

In what we believe is a positive move, the parties have now agreed for the vote to be conducted by the Australian Electoral Commission. This will ensure a transparent process where everyone will get to cast their vote.

Timetables of meetings and process's will be advised by Newsflash when all dates have been finalised.

Authorised by Robert Hayden Locomotive Divisional Secretary NSW Branch Level 4, 321 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000